WEBSTER COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION

REGULAR MEETING MINUTES 

NOVEMBER 8, 2010 AT 6:00 P.M.

The Webster County Board of Education held its regular meeting on November 8, 2010 at 6:00 p.m.  Mrs. Linda Rogers, Mr. Jake Everett, Mr. Darrell Holbrook, Mrs. Kelly Cobb, Mr. Donald Brown, and Mrs. Janie Downer, Superintendent/Principal were present.  

Mrs. Linda Rogers called the meeting to order.

Mr. Jake Everett gave the invocation.

Mrs. Linda Rogers recognized visitors.  

The tentative agenda was approved by a motion made by Mrs. Kelly Cobb, seconded by Mr. Darrell Holbrook.  The motion was approved unanimously.

The October 2010 financial report was approved by a motion made by Mr. Jake Everett, seconded by Mr. Donald Brown.  The motion was approved unanimously.

The October 11, 2009 regular meeting minutes were approved by a motion made by Mr. Darrell Holbrook, seconded by Mrs. Kelly Cobb.  The motion was approved unanimously.

Ms. Melissa Music, a parent, spoke at this time.  She had concerns about her child’s discipline, etc.

The Board approved the Superintendent’s recommendation to purchase a new school bus by a motion made Mr. Darrell Holbrook, seconded by Mr. Jake Everett.  The motion was approved unanimously. 

The Board entered into executive session to discuss personnel by a motion made by Mr. Jake Everett, seconded by Mr. Donald Brown.  The motion was carried unanimously.

The Board exited out of executive session by a motion made by Mr. Darrell Holbrook, seconded by Mr. Donald Brown.  The motion was carried unanimously.
The Board approved the following personnel recommendations of the Superintendent by a motion made by Mr. Jake Everett, seconded by Mr. Darrell Holbrook.  The motion was approved unanimously.  Lorna Wilburn-Manager, Donna Rayburn-Part Time Lunchroom Worker, Loretta Weeks-Lunchroom Office Assistant

The Board approved to waive out-of-county tuition for Barbara Lowell’s children as long as they are enrolled at the Webster County School by a motion made by Mr. Jake Everett, seconded by Mr. Darrell Holbrook.  The motion was approved unanimously. 
Mrs. Downer presented the Superintendent’s report.  

The meeting was adjourned by a motion made by Mr. Darrell Holbrook, seconded by Mr. Jake Everett.  The motion was carried unanimously.

Approved December 13, 2010
